
Now Announcing
The We Matter
Regalia Grant!
We Matter's newest one time

grant is a $700 grant for
Indigenous Youth to purchase or
make their very own Indigenous,

Inuit or Metis regalia! 

(Please note: This is a separate grant
from the February 2023 IYP Grant, but if

you have received grant funds from any
current or past We Matter grants, you

must first submit your report and receipts
and have them approved before
qualifying for this grant's funds)

Applications are Open
March 8th- March 15th!


